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Muuntosähkö Oy – Trafox is expanding its operations in the Joensuu area. 
 

 

Trafox is a brand of Muuntosähkö Oy, under which we develop and manufacture high-quality 

transformers, chokes, filters and Trafox Superintend® monitoring devices with over 70 years of 

experience. Our production facilities are located in Helsinki (Finland), Joensuu (Finland), Viljandi 

(Estonia) and Suzhou (China). 

 

In order to be able to meet the needs of both our domestic and export customers better in the 

future, we are increasing Trafox Group's total production area to 23,000 m2 by opening a new 

4,000 m2 factory in the Joensuu area, where we will move the production of Trafox Transformers 

and Trafox chokes of larger current and size classes.  

 

In order to ensure the quality and safe development of our products in the future as well, we are 

starting preparations for the new factory by investing in new machines and testing equipment 

required by international electrical standards. After these important initial preparations, we start 

production in three separate phases: 

 

1. In autumn 2024, we will first start with the Trafox air- and water-cooled Power Electronics chokes 

- max 3kA in the new premises. 

2. Next up are Trafox air- and water-cooled Power Transformers, size class 500kVA - 3MVA. 

3. Thirdly, our selection expands to Trafox Medium Voltage Reactors - max 11kV. 

 

The new facility will be fully started, and all of these phases will be conducted in about two years. 

 

With this remarkably increased capacity, we will also reorganize our current Joensuu production 

facility to ensure more space for our already strongly growing Monitoring device production. Our 

innovative Trafox Superintend fault current and insulation level monitoring devices are used by our 

customers in tens of thousands of different industrial, hospital, electric vehicle charging equipment, 

renewable energy, shipping, construction, and heavy industry applications around the world. 

 

Best Regards, 

 

Jyri Taskinen 

Managing Director  
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